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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 28 June 2021 

 
Covid Test Results - Important 
If you receive a positive test result out of normal school hours, please email us immediately at: covid@staidans.co.uk.  This email 
address should not be used for any purpose other than notifying us of a positive test result out of hours. 
 
Home Testing 
Thank you to those who are continuing to do their Covid tests at home. Remember to report your home test result each time: to  
St. Aidan’s at https://hometest.staidans.co.uk and to NHS Test and Trace at https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result. If you 
need to report a PCR test result, please use the covid@staidans.co.uk email address. Reporting can be done at any time, 
including out of hours and it is important that positive results especially are reported as soon as possible, and anyone who tests 
positive must start self-isolating immediately. 
Please also remember that negative home test results do NOT change the requirement to follow all other Covid control 
measures, including that no-one should be in school: 

• if they, or anyone in their household(s) or support bubble, have any of the coronavirus (Covid-19) symptoms, or 

• if they have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive. 
 
Covid Test Kits 
Please continue to come to the Sixth Form Office to collect your Covid test kits. 
 
Peer Listening 
At St Aidan’s we run a successful Peer Listening Scheme where Year 13 students provide support for Year 7 students in settling in 
during their first term here.  We are now starting to recruit volunteers for September 2021; the scheme will run until December. 
It will involve volunteering your time for one lunchtime per week up until Christmas. The role is to listen to the younger pupils 
and enable them to get help or support for problems they may have.  It also requires you to be a good role model for them. This 
may involve helping with homework, playing board games and generally helping them to settle into St Aidan’s and their new 
form. There are many benefits for you too, it will look great on your personal statements for jobs/university and will help to 
develop your communication and leadership skills.  
If you think that you would be interested in this please add your name to the Peer Listening spreadsheet that you will find on 
your form Team. This is an excellent chance to make a valuable contribution to the life of the school. Any questions please speak 
to Miss Reynard (History) or Mrs Robinson (Geography) or email peerlistening@staidans.co.uk 
 
Tutorial Periods 
Tutorials have recommenced, attendance is compulsory. Tutorial periods will be held in the following rooms: 
12BP2 – BU2   12MH8 – BU2   12PT18 – BU1 
12AC3 – DL1   12AR11 – IT2   12JC20 – IT5 
12AC5 – IT5   12JM12 – BU1   12RI21 – BU2 
12AD6 – IT5   12SP15 – BU1 
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Ball 
Please see separate email, to be sent, regarding the Leavers’ Ball. 
 
Take care and keep well. 
 
Thank you. 
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